
 

120 EAST 23RD STREET, NEW YORK, NY 10010 O (212)-379-5123  Alex.Camarda@Charter.com 
 

Alex Camarda 
Sr. Director, Government Affairs 

 

 
October 8, 2024 
 
 
RE:  Charter Communications – Upcoming Change  
 

Dear Municipal Official: 

Spectrum Northeast, LLC (“Spectrum”) is noticing its customers that on or around September 13, 2024, FORO TV 

located on Spectrum channel 847 (238 and 881 in Plattsburgh), changed affiliation without notice to Spectrum  to 

N+FORO.   The change was out of Spectrum’s control. 

 
 If you have any questions about this change, please feel free to contact me at 212-379-5123 or via email at 
Alex.Camarda@charter.com. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Alex Camarda 
Sr. Director, Government Affairs 
Charter Communications 
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